Letter from the Director

Bill Nealey Jr. January 2015

‘ Ao rid
Bill ITT Chelsea Sherril Bill Jr. Aubrey Vinnie

Sherril and I and our family want to wish you a very Happy New Year as we begin 2015. The opportunity
to serve the people of Haiti has never been greater. The Lord has provided an open door for us to reach
children and families with the Gospel of Jesus Christ. Thank you for a being a part of this ministry.

We will begin the new year with two mission teams. Last year, the January team built five bin houses at
Tigoave. Today, these houses have become homes to families who desperately need them. This month, two
teams are planning to come back-to-back to build Pastor Brucely and Tigoave a new church building. The
first team will pour the foundation and the floor. The second team will build the walls and prepare the
building for the roof. While the construction team is working at Tigoave, a medical team will be holding
clinic at the mission campus and in the communities where we work. Please keep the teams in your prayers
as we serve on the mission field.

Our Evening of Vision Banquet in October was a great success. The emphasis was Food For Families. We
want to thank everyone who sent in a commitment card. These funds are being used to buy food for the
school children. Proper nutrition is an important part of receiving a good education. If you did not have the
opportunity to make a commitment to buy food, your support is greatly appreciated.

We are now sponsoring two Vocational Schools at Beudet and Joineau. Students who complete their
classes have the opportunity to continue at the vocational schools. The courses are teaching young men and
women to sew which is an important profession in Haiti. Having this skill will provide income for them and
their families and help them to be self-sufficient. Most importantly, it gives us the opportunity to win these
young people to Christ and make them a part of the local church.

Thank you for making this ministry possible through your prayers and faithful support. Your gifts are
carefully and prayerfully used to help the people of Haiti and to spread the Gospel of Jesus Christ. Please
make Mission To Haiti a part of your mission giving for 2015.

In His Service,
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